
Message 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Got it. 

Wooden-Aguilar, Helena [Wooden-Aguilar.Helena@epa.gov] 

9/2/2022 6:49:19 PM 
Dwyer, Stacey [Dwyer.Stacey@epa.gov] 
Re: Avenue for complaint re EPA staff? 

Helena Wooden-Aguilar 
Acting Deputy Regional Administrator, Region 6 
(Arkansas, Louisiana, Oklahoma, New Mexico, Texas & 66 Tribal Nations) 
US Environmental Protection Agency 
202-564-0792 (Work) 

i Ex. 6 Personal Privacy (PP) t Ce 11) 
'wooden-aguilar.helena@epa.gov 

On Sep 2, 2022, at 2:46 PM, Dwyer, Stacey <Dwyer.Stacey@epa.gov> wrote: 

I will call you. 

Sent from my iPhone 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: Anne Rolfes <anne@labucketbrigade.org> 
Date: September 2, 2022 at 12:48:54 PM CDT 
To: "Dwyer, Stacey" <Dwyer.Stacey@epa.gov> 
Cc: Shreyas Vasudevan <shreyas@labucketbrigade.org> 
Subject: Avenue for complaint re EPA staff? 

Dear Ms. Dwyer, 

Thank you so much for all you did to make this week's 
meeting happen. We are very grateful to you. 

In talking with a colleague yesterday, I found that the 
same EPA staff er seems to be a bottleneck on 
genuinely addressing issues in the region. We deeply 
appreciate Dr. Nance, but worry about an intransigent 
staffer. 
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Is there an avenue for filing an official complaint? 
Inspector General? Or ... ? We don't want to do 
anything to bring negative attention to the region, but 
we would like to address this issue. 

Please let us know if you have any insight, and deep 
gratitude for all of your hard work and dedication to 

. 
our region. 

Anne 
Anne Rolfes, Director, Louisiana Bucket Brigade, (504) 452-4909 
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